FINAL :
MONTEREY COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION
JULY 18, 2007
MINUTES

The Special Meeting of the Planning Commission met at 9:00 a.m. in the Board of Superviéors Chambers of the
Courthouse, 168 West Alisal Street, Salinas, California. Vice Chairman Aurelio Salazar chaired the hearing.

A. ROLL CALL

Present: Miguel Errea, Jay Brown, Cosme Padilla, Matthew Ottone,), Martha Diehl, Juan Sanchez, Keith
Vandevere Nancy Isakson, Aurelio Salazar (Vice Chairman)
Absent: Don Rochester (Chairman)

B. SCHEDULED ITEMS

1. 2006 GENERAL PLAN

APPOINT SUBCOMMITTEE AND PROVIDE DIRECTIONS FOR SUBCOMMITTEE DELIBERATIONS.

Carl Holm, Interim Manager — Coastal Team, discussed the appointment of planning commissioners to serve as
a Subcommittee for the General Plan. The Board of Supervisors requested that the Subcommittee consist of one
commissioner from each Supervisorial District. This subcommittee would establish a timeline to work within
the parameters that have been established by the Board.

It was moved by Commissioner Brown, seconded by Commissioner Sanchez, and passed by the following vote
that the Chairman appoint the members of the subcommittee.

AYES: Errea, Brown, Isakson, Vandevere, Salazar, Sanchez, Diehl, Padilla, and Ottone. |
NOES: None -

ABSENT: Rochester

PUBLIC COMMENT: Carlos Ramos, Good Neighbor Coalition; Alfred Diaz-Infante, President, CHISPA;
Tom Carvey, President, Common Ground, Tony Peete, Pacific Grove resident.

Vice-Chairman Salazar appointed the five members as follows:

Juan Sanchez, District 1
Cosme Padilla, District 2
Jay Brown, District 3
Nancy Isakson, District 4
Martha Diehl, District 5

Commissioner Diehl asked that Commissioner Vandevere replace her on the Land Use Advisory Committee
Planning Commission Subcommittee so she could devote time to the General Plan Subcommittee.

The Vice Chairman further directed that upon Commissioner Rochester’s return from vacation, if he wished to

serve on the committee, Commissioner Padilla would step down and Commissioner Rochester would serve on
the Subcommittee.




The Planning Commission then discussed the issues of the subcommittee chair, public involvement, and
schedule.

PUBLIC COMMENT: Tony Peete, Pacific Grove resident; Jan Mitchell, Prunedale Neighbor’s Group and
Prunedale Preservation Alliance; Carlos Ramos, Good Neighbor Coalition.

Commissioner Vandevere left the meeting.

It was moved by Commissioner Diehl, seconded by Commissioner Sanchez, and passed by the following vote
that the Commission receive the report of parameters from the Board of Supervisors.

AYES: Errea, Brown, Isakson, Salazar, Sanchez, Diehl, Padilla, and Ottone.
NOES: None
ABSENT: Rochester, Vandevere

ADJOURNMENT: 9:55 am.

ATTEST

g

MIKE NOVO, SECRETARY

MN:ca
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